

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

October 6, 1981

Philip E. Hill, M.D. Cardiology Section Burns Clinic Medical Center P.C. 560 West Mitchell Petoskey, MI 49770

Dear Phil and Pam:

The thoughtfulness and charm of your hospitality was most appreciated. The beauty and variety of your surroundings are inspiring. The collegiality of your clinic and the quality of thinking and people are remarkable. I hope we can visit you on another spring or another fall or maybe even in winter, when we can take more time.

Many thanks.

Cord ally,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB:1r

enc.